(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg
Licensing Manager
Brighton and Hove City Council
2" Floor
Bartholomew House
Bartholomew Square
Brighton
BN1 1JP ,
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
-Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] S Ze= R LoLDC
[Badge Number] > g

B

.
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as'a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
[ totallyéupport the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] 5\ 2

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Mérch 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] goy/} [ ‘ M H
[Badge Number] o 85

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

‘March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the fepresentations being made by the operators, némely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] S S R 17 }«7/"2
[Badge Number] L,{ ' c? 9
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the {atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor ,

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

‘ o
S ‘/vx;vwlyf
[Full name of sender] M [ “J /\
[Badge Number] 721

ADDRESS :
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House -

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
ours fai L{/V? /
f/// /

z/’ ol %7

[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number] 2@%’ 6 7

e e cte g
Ao
o

ADDRESS :

88



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1jP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] )
[Badge Number] <2 X .

ADDRESS : A _ N A ’T-.—J\MIVKBQD '
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- (To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
. To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton
"BN11JP ,
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

" March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 'May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.’

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

L) & O

ADDRESS :

90



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS : L{__‘% LD <:’3‘

’\)\> fLerdamn %g)@{i\(

D oampesce
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square ‘

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabsin
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Badge Number]

[Full name of sender] T 2///40(] /Z /"‘7[ /72‘ S 7’;@ (///_\

ADDRESS ;
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the létest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
&’;‘ .

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS:  ATEAD —~U R~ RE A
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP .
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
fam wﬁting to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] G) &) MM% #{/er'{\}

[Badge Number] (/ LY 7

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager
_Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] SOLL/

ADDRESS: aA £ DAD Q_\ 1% (,H._(
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
[ am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] D ef\f RN é /ﬂr =N

[Badge Number]

LAves S677
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor -
Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@bn‘ghton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

Eor the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

LU \OZ/(//

wsw(e/s\

@@6\3@‘ < oob -

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

e 5‘\025

ADDRESS :

97




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor k

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

=’

' Yours faithfully

Sk g HEu &)

[Full name of sender] ‘

[Badge Number] - 0%

G

ADDRESS :

i
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(Tb be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.}.
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor ~
Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

~Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you asa Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Cm‘mcilﬂ.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
“Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yodrs faithfully

[Full name of sender] ki N €O A Q.U WO A

[Badge Number]

ADDRESS SO D (
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latést.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

- Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JpP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] /{4&,&//0 /Z%Y LA
[Badge Number] gi(f 2 4

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC b\j 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager _

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor ‘

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

ar A
}/;,’

N

’ £
[Full name of sender] (/%1

[Badge Number] 5052

7 -~
;/ Flp GO
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
‘To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] A %IZQ/L ’

[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

~Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 Méy 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hiré driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] Q&Tw,{s _\,moi
[Badge Number] %3’\(@

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP

jim. whttelegg@bnghton hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and ‘
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

(N
[Full name of sender] T o HO S§rx
[Badge Number] (01 {7

ADDRESS ;
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to: .

Jlim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP ‘
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally suppdrfthe representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Bright'on.and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

£

[Full name of sender] ELi&] TUF FA
[Badge Number] & LS '

SR
ey
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licénsing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN11JP :
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operatorsand
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

2266

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Counci

2™ Floor ‘
Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
[ am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
~Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made'by the operator's, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] MN\&/ ‘ LU Aiw .
[Badge Number] 70 LLS '

ADDRESS :
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
. Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, I.oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

VM- Mw%’

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

e —

ADDRESS :
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager |

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1iP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

A[FuH name of sender] I\ MU TEnTove:

[Badge Number] 4(0?"{
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP |
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton 'and Hove.

Yours faithfully

ML W G Tarper

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] ' } O UO

ADDRESS :

NS\
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor ‘

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP _ .
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.’

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] / C é g
[Badge Number] O

ADDRESS ¢
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(To be received at BHHC-by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1jP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a-Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove. .

Yours faithfully

Full fsender] 25 : <
[Full name of sender] LLS% %\169

[Badge Number] WAR_. MOZ _
ADDRESS : DRNEYL NO ™ g ”SQ”L__
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
~ Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove. ,

Yours faitﬁful!y

[Full name of sender] Sj_; LV&gR;TZ} 7l J Cv{#ﬁ =

[Badge Number] ;
£/39

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. '

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

[Full name of sender] 3 :cfii (6 Hb«r Bﬂ[\’-"&f b‘\;vx

[Badge Number] HXAG S
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the |atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
vRé: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
“Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

SH QF;A- ~ S i Lol
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

Grtons (i (Konin

[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number] /7(@ 53

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg
Licensing Manager
Brighton and Hove City Council
2" Floor ‘
Bartholomew House -
Bartholomew Square
~Brighton
BN1 1JP _
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove."

Yours faithfully

D ey

[Full name of sender] AJcic.  Bpe pe
[Badge Number] &% ¢ f 4

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the .operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Fullnameofsender] /DL/}/"(fﬂ,’ 50}2(501/ /;0(/{ ZP/POV

€0

[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

Bp-62L0O(
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor '

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Privaté Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018,
[ totally support the representétions being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

VLD AT
[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] %C‘f" 2
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton
'BN11JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton'and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

Me D O vesie.

[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number] 4‘7 15

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

- Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
[ am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators,‘namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] g\\J\J\ Le - o

[Badge Number] %Q\O \(

ADDRESS: : : l II".

Gosidl
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brightoyn

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representationbs being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

s

[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number] A -% \ ":} V

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its r}enewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] -—4]-1@

G e

ADDRESS :

123




{To be received at BHHC by.23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

4@M

Yours faithfully

[Badge Number]

-ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholoméw House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP , ‘
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] /7 ne~NE (HEQINE
[Badge Number] ‘ :

C T
727
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the Jatest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor ’

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully .
- -

[Full name of sender] T E ’DE\/\,\ &3

[Badge Number]

ADDRESS : %bq Cf

COBITIE I RO

y 2
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP ~ i
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
- fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabsin
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully 7 : : /Qé k/’ ~

[Full name of sender] ~
[Badge Number] ,

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP

jim. whltelegg@bnghton-hove gesx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

l am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS : "
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg
Licensing Manager
Brighton and Hove City Council
2" Floor v
 Bartholomew House
Bartholomew Square
. Brighton , ;
BN1 1JP o
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. '

 totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

" Yours faithfully

/

|

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

129




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor
' Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1P , -
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .
For the reasons set out m numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membef¥s of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

‘Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] (/’/l I/Lﬂmyvx-e.c/, (/4)/ &yﬂh
[Badge Number] 732
ADDRESS ; e
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager
‘Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1P C
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

3

March 2018
Dear_Sir '
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I 'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire drfver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. ‘

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

:?&P

[Full name of sender] /V)/\( '\’\w,\
Badge Numb
[Badge Number] éC)QL

e G
o }*
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council
2" Floor

Bartholomew House
Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP -
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamiine, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

- Xoursfajthfully

\.\‘m<\(\‘nm' —

[Full name of sender] Q%@\ﬁr Mvirzo 7
" [Badge Number] NN T

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the [atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council
2" Floor

Bartholomew House
Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP | S
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

==

[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number] %5/57 ; |

ADDRESS :

Mo dITED A8 DSAA -
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor
 Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov. uk

March 2018

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

lam writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the rebresentations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

f ) . ‘" |
madgenemset O D0p ) e
G cn 2

5RPLE 5 2

ADDRESS :




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Managér

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP

jim. whttelegg@brlghton-hove gcsx.gov. uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
lam writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Bnghton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] A% 1 E K HAW
[Badge Number] ¢ 9 o G

ADDRESS: §
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor
~ Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1P
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov. uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
-opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours fa/hf\ully

/( S / /g \>
(.l‘L . h.,(
! = d AT

/ . ] D ‘_‘g S(/{QN
[Full name of sender] {i‘?(f A

[Badge Number] , (7/2 8

ADDRESS :
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or pos{ to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council
2™ Floor ,
Bartholomew House -
Bartholomew Square
Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Priyate Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

’ ; o " \ “'7 7
[Full name of sender] AN 21L& VS (1 2 V)
[Badge Number] : g 2) i g
ADDRESS ; .
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton }
BN1 1JP | :
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

- [Full name of Sender]

[Badge Number] L g S)L]

ADDRESS :

g

}
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP S
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
- Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabsin
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

BO&ul~l L

[Full name of sender] f({j e

[Badge Number] S‘l 7 é“

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the représentations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sehder] VAT L )
R 12 i
[Badge Number] 699 o '

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP ,
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on'4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

VN A ~ Y |
[Full name of sender] K)Zl A/\) é\ é\‘ UM\)

[Badge Number] “7 a1 6

e
r -
y .

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23'March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namély Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours-fa 1thfu lly

4

[Full name of sender] é) j/&/ﬂﬁﬁ TEE [
[Badge Number] % o7

ADDRESS :
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